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The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board make the following comments by consensus that:

e The Estes Drive project is incorrectly described on page 86 of the Draft Regional Priority
List. It should read “Add sidewalk Curtis Road to Franklin Street and pedestnan signal at
Chapel Hill Library Drive”.

e Regarding the Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard project described on page 91 of the Draft
Regional Priority List, the words “bicycle improvements” need to be added to the description
to accurately reflect the Chapel Hill Priority list. Please also inform the DCHC MPO staff
that the Town has received a Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety and Mobility Study of
NC86/Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard (Historic Airport Road). The study was prepared by
UNC Highway Safety Research Center and its existence may enhance the projects ranking.

Jed Dube (Chair), Brian Decker, Ray Piplani, Wendy Sarratt, Tabitha Combs and Kate Millard.
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